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STATEMENT BY THE SECRETARY OF STATE FOR NORTHERN IRELAND, RT HON 
ROY MASON MP ON HARLAND AND OOLFF 

Harland and \volff shares the problems facing the shipbuilding industry 
in Great Britain, and measures comparable to those announced today by 
the Secretary of State for Industry will be required to deal with it. 

Government recognises that the company, like its counterparts in 
Great Britain, ~ay need to be assisted to obtain ord~rs, and the 
Governn~lit ~ '; ~ , ':'" ~~~, ('(.Immtttl!d ~6Om to th~ ~u?port of Harland & Wolff. 
The Department of Commerce and the company are in close and constant 

touch on the subject of fresh orders. 

To the extent that it is necessary to face contraction of the industry, 
arrangements comparable to those to be introduced for Great Britain 

will apply in Northern Ireland. 

Likewise, Government will continue to pursue vigorou: ly its efforts to 
&xpand employ~nt in Northern Ireland, so that the skills of any wno 
may become redundant are not lost to the Northern Ireland econo~. 

The company is also exploring, with the active encouragement of 
Government, all possible opportunites for diversification. 

Note to Editor: A copy of the statement by the Secretary of State 

for Industry i8 attached. 
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